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October 25, 2017

Dear Friends of the Rotary Club of Coolidge,

As 2018 is fast approaching, plans for the 2018 Rotary Auction & Dinner have begun.

It was through your generous donations to our 2017 Auction & Dinner that we were able to award $8,000 in scholarships to graduating seniors in Coolidge, provide funding for the remodeling of the United Dance Crew building, support the activities of the Coolidge Youth Coalition and send delegates to the Rotary Youth Leadership Awards in Prescott.  We also support many other youth activities in the community as the needs arise.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 2018 Annual Rotary Club Auction & Dinner will be held on Saturday, February 10, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Elks Lodge, 2241 N. Attaway, Coolidge, AZ.

Once again, we are asking for everyone’s help!  Please consider donating products and/or services from you or your company for our auction.  No item is too large or too small.  Cash donations are also appreciated.   Your donation(s) will help make an investment in our Coolidge youth that will pay dividends for years to come.

Donations may be sent to the above address or, you may call Julie Leonard at (520) 709-2711, Sue Bacon at (520) 518-5060 or email julie.leonard@centralaz.edu to arrange for pick up.  We would also like to invite you to attend our Auction & Dinner.  Tickets may be purchased by contacting the above individuals or at the Chamber of Commerce.

Coolidge Rotarians appreciate and thank you for anything you can do to help us help our youth.

Sincerely,

Sue Bacon, 2017/18 President
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